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Young	Marine	Scientists'	Day:
Call	for	Abstracts
During	the	14th	edition	of	the	VLIZ	Young	Marine	Scientists'	Day,	which	is	to	be	held	on	7	March	2014	in	Bruges,	Belgium,	the	diversity,
quality	and	relevance	of	marine	and	coastal	sciences	in	Flanders	is	to	be	highlighted.	The	organisers	challenge	all	marine	and	coastal
scientists	to	prepare	a	short	abstract	presenting	their	research	in	a	clear,	concise	and	attractive	way.

The	abstract	should	be	of	maximal	500	words	and	submitted	by	16	December	2013.	Twenty	abstracts	will	be	selected	for	a	plenary
session	of	short	pitch	presentations.	The	other	participants	will	be	able	to	present	their	work	in	the	poster	session.

https://www.hydro-international.com/content/article/young-marine-scientists-day-call-for-abstracts

http://www.vliz.be/jcd/sites/vliz.be.jcd/files/public/template_abstract_ysd_2014.dotx
http://www.vliz.be/jcd/en/call-abstracts

